
 
From: Paul Shumejko  
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2008 5:13 PM 
To: ckeller@rcoc.org 
Subject: FW: Public Safety Issue - Walton Blvd at Brewster 

Chuck: 
 
Attached is an email correspondence that the City received regarding traffic safety concerns 
at the intersection of Brewster and Walton Blvd, I also included map of intersection.  I spoke to 
resident and indicated that RCOC is working on upgrading the signal to a box-span design with 
the flashing yellow left-turn arrow. 
  
I mentioned that as standard policy, RCOC no longer will consider "offset" traffic signals, similar 
to Adams/Powderhorn/Raintree, due to the complexity of operations and confusion to drivers.  I 
explained the methodology for posting speed limits, 85th %, etc. 
  
I also explained that offset intersections that are closely spaced near a signalized intersection and 
are problematic.  I proposed that one solution may be to restrict turning movements from 
Cantebury or even to physically reconstruct as a right-in/right-out.  In his letter, Mr. Bond 
requested striping a stop bar line for WB traffic prior to his sidestreet.  I know that MDOT did 
something like this at Auburn and Barclay, but I don't think it works too well. 
  
I indicated that we would most likely wait until after traffic signal has been upgraded prior to 
evaluating the intersection because the new signal will greatly modify the operations of the 
intersection. 
  
Anyhow, when you have a chance can you take a look at correspondence and let me know if 
there are any other comments/suggestions that you would like to offer?   
  
Thanks,  
  
Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE
Transportation Engineer 
City of Rochester Hills 
Ph: (248) 841-2489 
Fax: (248) 656-4758 
Website: www.rochesterhills.org 
  
 

 
From: Paul Davis  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2008 4:20 PM 
To: Paul Shumejko 
Subject: FW: Public Safety Issue 

Paul, 
FYI and related to the e-mail back to Mr. Bond. 
 

 
From: Charlotte Taravella On Behalf Of Mayors Office@rochesterhills.org 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2008 1:46 PM 
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To: Paul Davis 
Subject: FW: Public Safety Issue 

Paul, 
Did you get this? Mayor asked for a response back to our office? Thanks Paul!   
  
   
Charlotte Taravella 
Executive Assistant 
Mayor's Offi e c
248 841-2542 
   
 

 
From: davidpbondsr@comcast.net [mailto:davidpbondsr@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2008 4:44 PM 
To: Mayors Office@rochesterhills.org 
Subject: Public Safety Issue 

Mayor Barnett, 
Attached is a word document outlining a safety issue which I want to call to your offices 
attention.  As in the past, our homeowners association looks for assistance from your 
office to address the issue.   
  
We appreciate all you are doing for our city. 
  
David Bond 
President  
Stratford Knolls Homeowners Association 
Rochester Hills, Michigan 
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